
 
 

Dear Trailblazing Parents and Families,    
 
Happy Summer Break! We want to say a big thank you to our students and families for a 
wonderful school year. For students who are moving on to new schools and new adventures, we 
wish you the best of luck next year. We will miss you but know you will all do amazing things. 
For students returning to us next year, we are excited about the year to come and look forward 
to welcoming you back in the fall! Have a fabulous summer, see you August 26th!  
 
A Few Things 
Progress Reports 
Progress reports are now available on the parent portal.  
 
Next Year - School Supplies 
School supply lists are available on our school website. School supplies packages are 
available to order online from Bow Valley Basics. 
 
Right From the Start Summer Offerings 
RFTS has several offerings for you and your family, including: 

●​ Canmore Public Library and RFTS: Crafts and activities to support mental health! Drop 
in, ages 5-12 with parents/guardians. July 3, 10, 17, 24, 31 & Aug 7 and 14: 10am-12pm 
2-4 pm 

●​ Banff Market: Stop by the RFTS booth to say hello and talk about mental health! July 2, 
9, 16, 23, 30, Aug 6, 13: 10 am-6 pm 

 
Host and International Student 
CRPS is looking for families to host an international student. See the poster below and inquire 
at homestay@crps.ca 

 

 

https://sites.google.com/crps.ca/rightfromthestart/summer-2025-programming?authuser=0
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“REACH FOR THE PEAKS - ATTEINDRE LES SOMMETS” 


